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THANKS FOR JOINING US AT KINGWOOD! 
Sundays  

9:00 am - Worship (in-person and streamed online) 
     During Sunday Morning worship there is an attended nursery for ages 0-2. Children’s  
     Worship (ages 3-2nd grade) is in Kingwood Station and dismissal is before the message. 

10:30 am - Bible classes for all ages 

5:00 pm - LifeLinks (small group meetings, various locations) 

Wednesdays  

5:00 pm - Adult textual Bible class 

5:30-6:15 pm - Wednesday night fellowship meal 

6:30 pm - Bible classes for all ages 
——————————————————————————————————————————————— 
If you are interested in learning more about baptism contact Jeff Brown. 

If you want to find your place in the Kingwood family contact David Vaughn. 

Kingwood co-sponsors AGAPE Christian Counselor, Nathan Jernigan, M.A. Licensed Senior 
Psychological Examiner and Licensed Professional Counselor, Stones River Business Center, 
2159 N. Thompson Lane, B-2,  896-1305

FROM THE PREACHER’S DESK

March 10, 2024 
          

     This weekend, 18 couples are enjoying the couples getaway in Pigeon Forge 
where they are spending time fine-tuning their marriages, building relationships, 
and enjoying East Tennessee. They will be traveling home this afternoon and my 
prayer is that these marriages have been encouraged through their time 
together. Pray for their journey and a huge thanks to David for preaching in my 
absence this morning as I have been in the hospital most of the week with my 
mom, due to a stroke. On that note, please continue to pray for our family as we 
navigate decisions being made regarding her health and treatment. 

     I want to extend a personal thank you to all of those that came to be a part of 
the Mission Kitchen last Sunday. Brett and the team did a great job with the 
meal, and those that were able gave generously to the effort. We will have one 
more in April and I hope that many of you will be able to join us then as well. Our 
group will be working with Breaking Chains in Tegucigalpa, which is the capital 
city of Honduras. Breaking Chains is a ministry that I have been privileged to 
serve as the President of the Board of Directors for several years now. It is a 
ministry that is focused on those in urban poverty in the capital city. We serve 
both physically and spiritually and this ministry, founded in 2009, is near and 
dear to my heart. We will be based out of the Baxter Institute which is a 
preaching school that has been serving those in ministry for years. We will share 
more about Breaking Chains soon. If you would like to take a peek at the ministry, 
you can find us at www.bchonduras.org. Thanks again for your support and 
make plans now to join us Sunday, April 7, for our next Mission Kitchen!

Welcome To Worship 
Song: Blessed Be The Lord God Almighty 

Welcome & Announcements 

Song: On Zion’s Glorious Summit  

Song: O They Tell Me Of A Home 

Song: Still/Be Still and Know 

Prayer  

Song: Here I Am To Worship 

Song: Faithful Love 

Communion  

Prayer For Offering 

Song: Surround Us Lord 

Dismiss Children’s Worship 

Song: Let Us Be Faithful 

Message 

Song: Stronger 

Shepherd’s Blessing & Prayer



This week’s Wednesday Night Meal menu is: 
spaghetti with meat sauce, chicken Alfredo, 
bread, salad bar, and dessert. 

PRAYER LIST 
Hutchins Shepherding Group 
Jennifer Moore, daughter of Doug & Brenda 
Hutchins , is working with her doctors to 
determine treatment for breast cancer. 
Laurene Ray is now home from respite care at 
Stones River Manor. 
Reynolds Shepherding Group 
Gloria Brown is in room 871 at the local hospital 
due to a confirmed stroke which uncovered 
further health issues.  
Joel Donnell will have neck surgery Tuesday, 
March 12. 
Seigenthaler Shepherding Group 
John Carroll broke his ankle and doctors are 
assessing the need for surgery. 
Patty Crittenden of Florence, AL, mother of Cheryl 
Sherrod, is recovering from broken bones due to a 
fall, in addition to suffering from Covid and 
pneumonia. 

Continue To Remember  
Barbara Appleton, Earl Beck, Andy Bibb, Virginia 
Black, John Botts, Cindy Brindley, Gary Brown, 
Kimberly Cantrell, Jackie Coke, Bobbie Davis, 
Dorothy Fann, Jane Gannon, Jim & Judy Lee Green, 
Juanita Haile, Jane Harvey, Billy Higginbotham, 
Carolyn Holmes, Shirley Hood,  Sue Kennedy, Billye 
Nance, Jan Owens, Andrea Powell, Elaine Powers, 
Beth Reynolds, Margaret Ryan, and David Vaughn. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our love & sympathy are extended to the family of 
Donna Bacone, daughter of the late Adron & 
Wanda Billingsley. A memorial service will be held 
at a later date. 

All ladies are invited to the next “Third Tuesday 
Togetherness” devotional next Tuesday, March 
20, from 6-7:30 p.m., in the Dorcas Room. 

Thank You Cards: 
Eddie & Amanda Wisdom thank Kingwood and 
the Women’s Ministry for the Newlywed Meet & 
Greet event. 
Elaine Gregory thanks Kingwood for the prayers, 
cards, food, and flowers for the passing of her 
mother, Ann Cotton.

Week of March 3, 2024

A.M. Worship 360 Budget $21,986.00

Bible Class 266 Contribution $27,568.50

Online 41 Variance $5,582.50

Wednesday 169 YTD Variance -$4,245.98

Mark your calendars for our annual Easter Egg 
Hunts Sunday, March 31! Babies through 2nd 
grade will have their hunt immediately following 
Sunday morning Bible class. 3rd-5th grades will 
have a meal and a Glow-In-The-Dark hunt at 5 
p.m. Scan the QR codes above to sign up for 
both events. 

Parents of children participating in the 2nd-
grade-and-under egg hunt need to bring a 
dozen candy filled (NUT FREE), taped Easter 
eggs per child. Please place them in the basket 
at the Welcome Center by Wednesday, March 27, 
so we make sure we have enough eggs for our 
hunt. Eggs for the Glow-In-The-Dark hunt will be 
provided. 

King’s Kids, our Parents’ Day Out program, is 
enrolling for the Fall! Please contact Amy Nelson 
at kingwoodkids@comcast .net for more 
information. 

WAYS TO SERVE 
Food Pantry Needs: spam, chicken noodle soup, 
tomato soup, vegetable soup, and chili. 

March Sunday Transportation: Chris Garner 

Doors of Hope volunteers for March 11: Ann 
Zimmermann, Brenda Hutchins, Juanita Pryor, 
Melanie Gardner, and Janet Swift. 

Raiders For Christ, an MTSU Campus Ministry, 
will host their annual fundraising dinner 
Saturday, March 16, at 5:00 p.m., in the fellowship 
hall. Contact shelly@raidersforchrist.com if you 
would like to attend. 

Kingwood provides weekend food bags for 
students in need at Christiana Elementary in the 
ATLAS Program. If you would like to contribute to 
help us finish out this school year, please put your 
donation in the blue lockbox outside the church 
office (labeled “Atlas”). 

If anyone would like to share a meal with Ricardo 
Maia while he is in town from March 22-April 8, 
please sign up at Sign Up Central. 

The TN Children’s Home is holding a Spring Food 
& Supplies Drive and requests the following items: 
salad dressing, mayonnaise, Hamburger Helper, 
pickles, salsa, cooking oil, pop tarts, toothpaste, 
Windex, paper towels, and liquid hand soap. 
Please place all donations in the labeled bin at 
Donation Station by Wednesday, March 27. 
Monetary donations of $25 or more are also 
appreciated for perishable food items (made out 
to TN Children’s Home) and can be placed in the 
blue lockbox by the office. 

Serving at Kingwood

March 10 March 17

Prayer Knox Appleton Terry Barnett

Communion Shane Reese Jim Stacey

Offering 
Counters

Keith Stokes 
Rachel Peck

Jason Lane 
Chris Garner

Northside 
Sunday AM

Lane 
Shep. Group

Lyles  
Shep. Group

There will not be a KSM activity today because I 
(Brett) am gone on the Couples Retreat.  
Thank you to everyone who supported our 
Mission Kitchen Fundraiser last weekend! We 
had a great turnout and raised a tremendous 
amount for our group. We will do one more of 
these fundraisers Sunday, April 7, so mark that 
date on your calendar and plan to stay for 
lunch! 
Upcoming Events: 
March 17 - KSM Devo 
March 24 - KSM Lunch Out
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